
Welcome!
Dear Kindergarten parent:

I am pleased to take this opportunity to meet you and welcome your child to my class. I want 
your child to enjoy coming to school each and every day. I want to make your child’s classroom 
environment a pleasant one, filled with rich experiences, challenging projects, loads of 
achievements, and lasting friendships.

A good learning experience is built on a cooperative effort between parent, child, and teacher. 
You will be the first to know whether your child is enjoying school, whether your child’s 
relationship with a friend is affecting his/her academic and/or his/her emotional development. My 
commitment to your child is genuine and our interaction is essential to your child’s education -- 
spiritually, academically, and behaviorally.

It is important for us to build a strong relationship with one another for several reasons.
Some of the most important are:

To motivate your child
To build self-esteem in your child
To reach common goals together
To work through difficulties that may arise
To see that your child enjoys the mental, physical, and social activities 
at school
To see that your child reaches personal fulfillment
To nurture and support your child
To see that your child learns and becomes responsible
And more importantly... To show your child Jesus as a personal friend and Savior

You can help me by giving any information that will help in understanding your 
child and his/her learning styles, and by reading the Kindergarten handbook with your child. 

Again, I am excited about this new year. Please pray that it will be a year of 
growth, discovery, and significance for your child.

Please fell free to contact me about any questions and/or concerns.  My home phone number is 
909-446-1940 and my cell number is 909-747-5033. 

Cordially,

Judy Keresoma
Kindergarten 


